
“Lending a helping hand” 

2011...Helping out physically and financially 
 
Happy New Year, and we hope it is a healthy, happy and prosperous one for you. 
Melissa and I will certainly be doing our best to help you make sure it is. 
 
Reasons why... 
•2010 was an amazing year for us personally. It was the year Melissa got more of her 
old life back. 
•This personal experience was the inspiration for helping other people achieve similar 
health benefits. 
•It led to HelpingEachOther, a concept that we believe has global appeal in what is an 
established and increasingly global model. 
•We feel privileged that, as a group we are in a position to really help people 
physically and financially. And HelpingEachOther provides the opportunity for 
everyone of us to do this on a sustainable basis. 
 
2010... 
•This was a discovery year. A year of getting personal results and realising the 
potential positives for others and the broader community. 
•A year of developing concepts and putting in place the foundations of what we 
believe is a valuable and sustainable model for helping people and being rewarded for 
your efforts to help other people. 
•It is a simple reality that most people have limited time and resources to help other 
people in this increasingly busy society. We hope to provide a model that allows 
people to get involved without necessarily having to make major commitments in 
time, but also to be rewarded for your efforts in helping us raise awareness of the 
health benefits of Colostrum. 
 
2011 and beyond... 
We are getting increasing numbers of stories from people getting fantastic personal 
results on the products they are using, and this is the motivation for what we are 
doing, changing lives and lifestyles for the better. We hope to bring you more of 
those stories on video sooner rather than later. 
 
The foundations are in place to do something inspiring and significant, whether it is 
for a single individual or throughout our communities. This is what we are building on 
in 2011. HelpingEachOther will launch websites in New Zealand and South Africa as 
soon as practical and we are currently looking to build relationships with people who 
have strong ties and contacts within the Asian region. Please let us know if this is 
you? 
 
To be able to get the message of the health success of the people involved in 
HelpingEachOther out to the widest possible audience, we need help by letting people 
know about the results of our members and visiting our website or subscribing to our 
Facebook Fan Page. 
 
The web based model for relaying information is very gentle. People receive 
information in a soft manner and choose to take action or not. So we thank you in 
advance for subscribing to our newsletter on our webpage, encourage you to become 
a member of HelpingEachOther if you have not already done so, and for passing on 
this information to people who may benefit from the amazing health results that 
many others are achieving using Colostrum supplements. 
 
Wishing you the best of good health, 
Derek & Melissa Morgan 
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